
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

CITY OF 

DES PLAINES, ILLINOIS 

WHEREAS, Administrative Professionals Day is widely observed in many workplaces 
to show appreciation for the work carried out by administrative 
professionals and to highlight their importance; and 

WHEREAS, much of the work of administrative professionals is pe,formed behind the 
scenes and often can go unrecognized; and 

WHEREAS, every Des Plaines employee depends on the assistance, expertise, 
knowledge, and dedication of our administrative assistants; and 

WHEREAS, the City of Des Plaines is extremely proud of our talented and highly 
skilled administrative professional staff and officially recognizes and 
appreciates their hard work, support, and commitment. 

Now, therefore, I, ANDREW GOCZKOWSKJ, MAYOR OF THE CITY OF DES PLAINES, 
do hereby proclaim April 24, 2024, as 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS DAY 

Dated this 15th day of April, 2024 

Andrew Goczkowski, Mayor 




